ЧУДЕСА ИЗ РУКОВИЧКИ

Рождественский спекталь Садика АЗБУКА

9 декабря. 10.30

Dear parents,

We would like to invite all the Nursery\Reception parents to the Christmas performance which will take place on

9th of December at 10:30am in our school hall.

(Doors will open at 10.20)

Please, remember that this event is organised for children to enjoy, so we are kindly asking you to support you children during the performance and join in if necessary.

Children who are not attending the nursery on this day should be brought to school in the morning with packed snack and picked up after the performance. For other children, the timetable will be as per usual.

COSTUMES. Since this year our children are playing forest animals, we would like to ask parents to organize costumes for their children, as the school will not be able to provide costumes for all children. All the details about Christmas costumes you received in a letter last week via ScholarPack.

Новогодние концерты. Правила посещения школы/детского сада.

All parents are expected to:

TECT – **undertake a COVID antigen test** on the day of the concert (tests are widely available to order for free or may be obtained from a pharmacy)

MACKA - wear face-covering at all times while on-premises

OBPABOTKA PYK - use sanitising gel as you enter the school

БАХИЛЫ - wear overshoes (there is a box outside the hall)

ОДИН ГОСТЬ – We strongly advise that only ONE person per family attend.

ФОТО И ВИДЕОСЪЕМКА ЗАПРЕЩЕНА –

The use of mobile phones for parents and visitors is forbidden on AZBUKA premises. Therefore, please do not use your phones for any purpose during your visit.

A professional recording will be made at both concerts (nursery and school). The videos will be professionally edited and made available for purchase (download) afterwards for £10.

Link to order free lateral-flow tests https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests

A separate letter will be sent with regards to Christmas Party/ЕЛКА for the whole school щт еру 17th December.

Should you have any questions please contact Oksana Pavlykivska, nursery manager.

Kind regards,

AZBUKA

Уважаемые родители!

Приглашаем всех дошкольников на Рождественский концерт, который состоится

9 декабря в 10:30 утра в школьном зале.

Пожалуйста, помните, что это мероприятие организовано для детей, поэтому мы просим вас поддержать своих детей во время выступления и присоединяться к нам в случае необходимости.

Детей, которые обычно не ходят в детский сад в этот день, следует привести в школу утром с упакованной перекуской и забрать после спектакля. Для остальных детей расписание остается как обычно.

КОСТЮМЫ. Так как в этом году наши детки будут играть роли лесных зверюшек, мы бы хотели попросить родителей организовать для своих детей костюмы, так как школа не сможет предоставить костюмы для всех деток. Письмо с подробной информацией о костюмах мы отправляли на прошлой неделе по ScholarPack.

Ждем вас на наш Рождественский концерт!

Ваша АЗБУКА